
  

Headteacher : Mr. G. Wilson 
Email: office@wincantonprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

14th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
RE: Year 1 class teacher 
 
Thank you for showing interest in our current teaching vacancy.  
 
Wincanton Primary School is a large school, with 401 pupils, currently on roll.  The 
school serves a mixed catchment with higher than average SEN and pupils with Pupil 
Premium.   
 
Staff are committed to our values of Teamwork, Independence, Creativity and Challenge 
and are focussed on ensuring the pupils make good progress through our cross 
curricular approach.  
 
We are passionate about how children learn and have written a curriculum which 
embraces a variety of values and experiences.  We are looking for teachers who share 
this passion for hands-on, interactive teaching that motivates and ignites children’s 
desire to learn.  Children should feel confident in their learning environment to take 
risks and experiment with their own theories and practises. If you feel this way about 
learning and understand the rigour that is essential to ensure standards are achieved 
through this approach, then we want to hear from you! 
 
We are looking to progress further and give our children the excellent education they 
deserve. Through close monitoring and pupil engagement, children are aware of their 
strengths and the areas they need to develop. Teachers are skilled at adapting learning 
experiences to meet the needs of the children in their care and through the careful 
deployment of support staff, ensure that good progress is made by all children. 
 
We work extremely hard with parents and children to ensure they achieve all they can. 
The school is well supported by the local community as it has begun to draw on their 
skills and knowledge through the introduction of our new curriculum.  
 
I hope you find the information pack helpful.  Please feel free to call the school if you 
have any questions or to arrange a visit. 
 
I look forward to meeting you and receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Graeme Wilson 
Headteacher 
 


